
Netball Report  
 
A spectacular season of netball was had by all this year with three premierships in TAS – Year 7A, 
Year 8A and the Thirds and 2 undefeated teams in the JTAS. To celebrate this season and bring the 
netball community together, an end of season netball break up dinner was held on Friday 15th July 
2016 with 213 people in attendance. It was an amazing night with a lovely community spirit shining 
through. This was an inaugural event and due to the response will likely continue each year to not 
only celebrate the end of the netball season but to congratulate those teams that achieved success 
and to farewell our Year 6 players form the  JTAS and our year 12 players from TAS.  There are still 
some events coming up for netball – the Firebirds Cup (for our Year 6 team) and the Vicki Wilson Cup 
which will see St Pauls represented from years 9-12. Planning is going ahead for these events and 
we will be working with the RSG on the Holt Bolt in September 11.  
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